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Alcohol & Drug Program/UCSB Student Health

UC SANTA BARBARA

YES, we would like to support Gauchos for Recovery!
Enclosed is our tax-deductible gift of:

[]$10,000* []$5000* []$2500* []$1000* []$500 []%$250 []$100 [] Other:

Your name(s) for recognition purposes: []I/We wish to remain anonymous.

Address:

City, State, Zip:

Telephone: Email:

0 BY CHECK, payable to UC REGENTS, with Gauchos for Recovery written in the memo line.

Mail this form and gift check to: Student Affairs Grants and Development, UC Santa Barbara
Santa Barbara, CA 93106-5015

[0 ONLINE credit card gift: www.sa.ucsb.edu/giving/studenthealth
Please make sure to write “Gauchos for Recovery” in the comments box on the Personal Information

page of the giving site.

Matching gift? Employer’s name:

I'have completed and submitted the employer’s matching gift form []Yes[]No

*The campus is pleased to recognize gifts of $1000 and above with membership in UCSB’s Chancellor’s Council,
which includes a range of benefits, including campus parking privileges, invitations to special events, VIP seating
at commencement, recognition in the Annual Report of Private Giving, and receipt of university publications.

FOR ADDITIONAL GIFT INFORMATION AND OPPORTUNITIES, please contact:

Catherine Boyer, Director of Development Delene Bliss, Director of Development
catherineboyer@ucsb.edu Delenebliss@ucsb.edu
(805) 893-5037 (805) 893-6002

It is the policy of the University of California, Santa Barbara and the UC Santa Barbara Foundation that a modest portion of
gifts and/or the income from gifts may be used to defray the costs of raising and administering funds, currently 6%.




